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From: Carter, Sheri
To: Schiro Family; Transportation Commission; Frank Schiro
Subject: Re: Safe Streets Madison - Moorland Road
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 10:12:24 AM

​Frank,
Thank you for reaching out to me.  I will work with Traffic Engineering. 

Celebrating the last 6 days of Black History Month 
Alder Sheri Carter
District 14 - Madison Common Council
(C) 608-698-6027 - E-mail:  district14@cityofmadison.com -
Website:  www.cityofmadison.com/council/district14
Common Council Office: 608-266-4071

From: Schiro Family <schiro@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 10:10 AM
To: Transportation Commission; Carter, Sheri; Frank Schiro
Subject: Safe Streets Madison - Moorland Road

 

Hello,

We had a traffic study on Moorland Road, and I don't see it in the agenda for tonight's meeting.  Please
direct me to it, if it is there.

We live on a residential street with a bus route (Moorland Road).  People are recklessly driving down
our street all the time.  We've had multiple crashes, car roll overs (cars flipped right where children
line up for the school buses), fatalities, and pedestrians hit (our son was one of them).

We need something to be done, and are getting nowhere.

When they did the traffic study, my husband spoke to the officers and there were people clocked
upwards of 55 mph.  The limit is 25.

I'd like to know what will be done to keep our streets safer.

Thank you,

Sayhra Schiro

___________
¡ciao!
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